
Phonemaster for August 26, 2019 

 

Welcome back to the start of another exciting year at Ligon GT Magnet Middle School!  We 

hope you had a fun and restful summer and are looking forward to getting back to learning!  Our 

first day back to school is on Monday, August 26th.  Students can be dropped off beginning at 

7:05 am through the carpool loop on Lenoir Street.  Please do not drop off before that time, as 

there will be no supervision.  Students arriving before the first bell at 7:25 can make their way 

directly to the gym or cafeteria if they are eating breakfast.  Please be patient in carpool as the 

first week is usually backed up.  We ask that you give yourself some extra time and not drop 

students off in random locations around campus.  This creates a large safety issue for our 

students.  No drop offs are permitted on Church Street unless they ride special transportation.   

 

Students will report directly to their homerooms on Monday morning and will not follow their 

actual schedule until Wednesday.  Monday and Tuesday will be PBIS review days.  If you did 

not pick up your schedule last week, rosters will be posted on your grade level hallways 

indicating where you should report.   

 

SCHEDULE CHANGES:  Schedule Change Forms are available online or in the main office.  

All change forms must be received before Friday, August 30.  This is the final deadline.  

 

COACH/PARENT MEETING:  There is a Coach/Parent Meeting scheduled for Monday, 

August 26 from 3:00 to 4:00 pm in the Gym.  Tryout dates for Football, Cheerleading, 

Volleyball and Girls’ Soccer will be confirmed at the meeting.  Athletic Participation Forms and 

Physicals are required prior to tryouts. 

 

OPEN HOUSE:  Mark your calendars for our Open House on Thursday, September 12 from 

5:30 to 8:00 pm.  

 

As many of you know, our current principal, Gretta Dula, has been named the new principal of 

Sanderson High School.  Our Central Area Superintendent, Dr. Ashlie Thompson, would like to 

invite parents to an input session for the selection process for our next principal at Ligon.  Please 

check the front page of our website for a letter with further information.  

 

Please remember to check our website regularly for upcoming events and information.  

 

Have a great week Ligon families! 

 

Remember:  Ligon’s mission is to engage, educate and develop the gifts and talents of each 

child. 
 


